

October 12, 2015

Jacqueline Beaudry, Clerk City of Ann Arbor 301 E. Huron St, 2nd Fl. P.O. Box 8647 Ann Arbor, MI 48107 CITY OF ANN ARBOR CITY CLERK REC'D 2015 OCT 16 AM 8: 32

Dear Ms. Beaudry:

As part of Comcast's commitment to keep you informed about important developments that affect our customers in your community, I am writing to notify you of some changes. Customers are being notified of these changes via bill message.

Beginning November 19, 2015, in order to simplify installation pricing and customer statements, all video, data and/or voice installations along with in-home service visits will be one flat fee of \$75.00. There will no longer be a \$15.00 fee for activating pre-wired outlets or any wireless network set up fees.

Additionally, pursuant to P.A. 480 of 2006, Section 9 (4), Comcast Cable's local operating entity hereby reports that Comcast does not deny access to services to any group of potential residential subscribers because of the race or income of the residents in the local area. A similar report will be filed with the Michigan Public Service Commission.

As always, feel free to contact me directly at 734-254-1888 with any questions you may have

Sincerely,

Frederick G. Eaton

Senior Manager, External Affairs

Comcast, Heartland Region

41112 Concept Drive

Plymouth, MI 48170